Coming from the School Of Media and Communication!

A lot has happened and more is to come, keep up with top
headlines and future dates right here
from your bi-weekly Communication Station mail-out.

Shin Chosen for 2024 Scripps Howard Leadership
Academy

Dr. Jae-Hwa Shin, professor of public relations in e University of Southern Mississippi
(USM) School of Media and Communication, has been chosen for the prestigious Scrip
Howard Leadership Academy at Newhouse, located at Syracuse University’'s Newhou:
School of Public Communications.

e Scripps Howard Leadership Academy at Newhouse, to be held in July, is an immersi\
training program designed for higher education leaders or those interested in learning
about the challenges and rewards of leading an academic institution, including deans, :
sociate deans, department chairs, faculty, and experienced journalists. It will provide se
participants with hands-on experiences to navigate the responsibilities as senior leade
for journalism and mass communications schools.
For the full story check out the link.

Dr. Jae-Hwa Shin

STUDENT MEDIA CENTER: Open House

e Southern Miss Student Media Center, or SM , is the voice of USM students. is is
where students collaborate with professional sta and their faculty advisers to create,
spire and inform.
e Student Media Center is happy to onnounce they will hold their open house on
Monday September 23rd, 2024 at 5p.m.. e event will be held on the third oor of Col-
lege Hall ,and
welcomes all to come out and learn about the world of media at the School of Media ¢
Communication.

2024 STRATCOM WEEK Reminder

e School of Media and Communication has put together a week long slate
activities and contests for Strategic Communication (StratCom) Week.

Dissertation Bootcamp

e Graduate School will be holding an all-day Dissertation Bootcamp and Writing Day
on September 20 in Cook Library.
During the event, students will have the opportunity to gain assistance from Graduate
School and Writing Center sta and learn more about the Graduate School templates at
Aquila submission process.
Students can reqister here for the event. Feel free to reach out with any additional que
tions, or have students with questions email documentspecialist@usm.edu.

Football Game Day Parking Notice

OUTREACH

Career Service Relocation, SAS

For more information and to keep up with the
School of Media and Communication follow the so-
cial media accounts.

Facebook: The School of Media and Communication
Instagram: somcatusm



